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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Happy New Year! It has not been the start the year that we all wanted; however, we have to have hope for the 
future and for now the priority is the safety and well-being of each other. I would like to take this opportunity 
to thank you for a couple of things.  
 
First of all for your understanding when, at the last minute, we had to change from face to face teaching to 
online teaching at the start of the week. As always you have helped make the implementation of this transition 
smooth for everyone.  
 
Secondly, you have mastered logging into Google Classrooms and supported your children with the navigation 
of online lessons and the completion of tasks.  I can’t thank you enough. All teachers are working hard to deliv-
er quality learning online and this will develop over the weeks to come. 
 
Google Classrooms 
If you are still having problems accessing Google Classrooms, please email ad-
min@rusheygreen.lewisham.sch.uk and someone will get back to you. Click here to access 
the help sheets for Google classrooms on our website. Remember you must log into Google 
Classrooms using your child’s Google Classroom email and password. 
 
The children have been great and they have produced some wonderful examples of learning this week both 
online and in the classroom.  Take a look at the learning in Year 1 & 2 Bubble. Children read the book ‘Where 
the Wild Things Are’ and then drew and labelled their own Wild Thing… take a look: 
 

Specialist Teachers 
Jeremiah, our new sports coach has been in taking all the children through there exercises and the children 
have had lots of fun. Children in year 2 have been listening to Glenn Miller through online lessons with Ms Ty-
ler. The singing in the school is wonderful and this brightens up the day. Year 5 children watch out for your mu-
sic lesson which will be posted very soon in Google Classrooms and there is more to come. 
Our budding artists will be pleased to know that Ms Grace has recorded Art lessons for next week for Year 1 – 
6. We have uncovered lots of talent in Art this year and I am looking forward to seeing all the children’s fantas-
tic pencil drawings.  
 
Regards 
 
Mr Grocock 
Deputy Headteacher 

mailto:admin@rusheygreen.lewisham.sch.uk
mailto:admin@rusheygreen.lewisham.sch.uk
https://www.rusheygreen.lewisham.sch.uk/parents-carers-information/home-learning/google-classrooms


KEY DATES 
15 Jan  Fri: Deadline to submit Recep-
tion application forms 

TERM DATES 2020-2021 
Spring Term 1 2021: 5 Jan—12 Feb 
Half Term: 15 Feb—19 Feb 
Spring Term 2 2021: 22 Feb—31 Mar 
Easter Break: 1 Apr—16 Apr 
Summer Term 1 2021: 19 Apr—28 
May 
Half Term: 31 May—4 Jun 
Summer Term 2 2021: 7 June—23 Jul 

Red Cross Resources 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Please click here for some fantastic re-
sources for you to access and mix up 
the day with the children at home.  
There are some great resources for the 
children's wellbeing and a kindness 
pack.  
 
Well done for getting through week 
one. Have a great weekend.  
 
Miss Stacey  

https://www.redcross.org.uk/get-involved/teaching-resources/home-learning-resources?utm_campaign=235661_Jan%20-%20back%20to%20school&utm_medium=email&utm_source=British%20Red%20Cross%20Society&dm_i=6O59,51U5,2CJ9RE,LF1P,1

